Reporting Pupil Progress/Sharing learning to Parents Overview 2024/25 (ELC Centre)June
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Pupils who started Heathhall ELC in August 2023 and who will start in August 2024 End of year Celebration Day for all children and Moving on Celebration for children going to P1
Information and newsletters are shared regularly on school blog -https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/dg/heathhallschool/

There are 4 planned ‘Come & Play’ weeks during the year (1 each term), but parents are always welcome any time to come and play in nursery with their children when is convenient for them.
Celebration of Children’s learning through a Christmas performance in the nursery garden



 Sept            
September


[bookmark: _GoBack]Parent/key worker consultations for some children who will be starting school if there is a specific requirement.

When in nursery, please remember to have a look in the nursery Big Book to see more of your child’s learning
Pupil who start in August 2024 have Personal Care Plan meeting with their key worker
Care Plan update for children starting August 2024 with their key worker
Welcome & transition for new August 2025 intake 

Parents are welcome and encouraged to look at their child’s Learning Folder at any time. Please ask a staff member to sign it out. Please keep it safe and return to nursery.
All Learning Folders will be sent home in November and March to look at.
New groups of pupils start at Heathhall ELC centre in August, January and April each year we will therefore have a range of opportunities over the year to report on pupil progress and share pupil learning. This is organised on a rotation basis depending on the date your child started attending Heathhall ELC Centre.

